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Today Minnesota’s latest budget and economic forecast was released. The state’s financial outlook remains
stable, with a small increase to the general fund revenue forecast along with a similar-sized reduction in
spending estimates resulting in a projected surplus of $1.5 billion for the FY 2020-21 biennium. That
represents a $181 million increase over the November 2019 estimate. As in November, the economic
outlook is stable, but Minnesota Department of Management and Budget continues to warn of an eventual
slowdown.

This latest forecast will shape the supplemental budget proposals from the Walz administration and the
legislature. Early indications from the governor indicate that short-term urgent needs will be prioritized.

See more information on the forecast release.
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